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The Honorable Cathy Giessel 

Senator, State of Alaska 

State Capitol, room 427 

Juneau, AK 99801-1182 

 

Re:  SB 7 Corporate Income Tax 

 

 

Dear Senator Giessel, 

 

The Seward Chamber of Commerce, CVB would like to thank you for bringing this bill before the 

legislature.  You continue to be a champion for business in Alaska! 

 

Our local chamber represents 324 businesses and we would like to add our support to the 

passage of Senate Bill 7.  We are encouraged to see that the outdated corporate tax code will be 

restructured to distribute the tax liability more evenly and will offer the opportunity for a 

friendlier small and medium business climate for Alaskans. 

 

Again, we applaud your efforts and feel this is a critical step to promote growth and 

development of business in our community while encouraging our young entrepreneurs with 

their efforts to create a comfortable living for themselves and their families. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Cindy Clock, Executive Director 

 

 

 


